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Molinar, Tess

From: Walker, Alison
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 6:02 PM
To: Molinar, Tess
Cc: Sinclair, David; Rocha, Luis
Subject: FW: The George

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 

From: Toni Devereaux <toni_devereaux@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 6:00 PM 
To: Walker, Alison <awalker@cityofpasadena.net> 
Subject: The George 
 

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. 
------------------------  

Hello! I just heard about this and I’m afraid I’m too late to comment, but just wanted to express my support for 
The George. I live in walking distance of that location and would love to have another restaurant/bar in the 
neighborhood. I’ve lived on Hill, just south of Washington for 32 years and i’m happy to see new businesses 
coming in to my neighborhood. Thanks!  
 
Toni Devereaux  
 
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad 


